
From: ronald12845 [mailto:rds12845@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 10:12 AM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@Venicegov.com> 
Subject: Petition 16‐07RZ Neal Communities, Jacaranda Blvd 

 
Greetings, 
As a resident of Milano and in light of all the development in Venice I would like your 
comments on actions planned to maintain potable water availability and water quality for 
the next 20 years. 
 
Regards, 
Ronald Simmons 
284 Acerno Dr. 
Nokomis, FL  
 



From: Tammy Romme [mailto:tromme1965@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 9:51 AM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@Venicegov.com> 
Subject: Fox Lea Subdivision 

 
Yo whom it may concern,  
 
I am emailing you in regards to the meeting for the new Fox Lea subdivision in Venice. I own a 
home in Waterford and feel that there are too many new subdivision going up in the area. We 
need to preserve the wildlife areas and undeveloped land. There are far too many people in this 
small area as it is at this time. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Best regards, 
Tammy Romme 
 






